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Dear Resident and Families, 

Although independence has likely felt a little different these past few months – from working 
from your home office (which, for most of us, really means the dining room table) to having a 
mask become your new favorite accessory – we take great pride in living in the Land of the 
Free and look forward to celebrating this unique Independence Day weekend. Red, white, and 
blue abound in our communities and we have fun activities planned in observance of the 
Fourth. Virtual fireworks displays and mini pre-sanitized flags are just some of the treats our 
residents and teams can expect to help commemorate the holiday. We hope you all find a fun 
and safe way to celebrate as well. 

We are grateful to share that these status letters will shift to a monthly status and continue 
to be available on our website. We are so proud of the strength and resilience that our 
communities have shown over the past few months, and we want to focus our efforts into our 
new activities and revitalized way of doing things! We appreciate your understanding and 
assure you know our teams and the Hive are always available if you have any questions or 
would like specific updates. If there are any immediate updates or changes, we will 
communicate them in real time. We remain committed to maintaining all of our COVID 
protocols from the CDC, state, and local health departments, and we are fully invested in all 
of our residents and teams. You can find all future letters, as well as previous letters 
beginning in March, at http://thrivesl.com/COVID-19. Also accessible via this link are our 
Shining the Light on COVID videos featuring our residents, teams, and families, as well as 
information on our Clear Connection Panels.

While you’re checking out our website, be sure to send a Virtual Hug to your loved one as 
well. You can find the “Send a Virtual Hug 12” button at the top of any Thrive webpage. We 
have received hundreds of hugs and such positive feedback on this feature that we will 
continue it for the foreseeable future. We’ve added the option for you to submit pictures 
along with your hugs - we have seen some of the cutest puppies and kiddos bringing such 
great smiles when delivered to our residents! 

As we look forward to our newest community, Thrive on Skidaway in Savannah, Georgia, 
opening at the end of this summer, we are so thrilled to be expanding our Thrive family. We 
want you to know just how thankful we are to all of you who make Thrive what it is, and we 
hope you too have a fantastic summer!

Happy 4th of July!

Be well,

Tammy L. Marshall

Chief Experience Officer
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